
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
On 26 January 2023 during the 73rd of the Immigration Birthday (HUT), the Directorate General of Immigration announced the new 
services provided on the website of molina.imigration.go.id for the foreigners who would like to apply: 

 Tourist Visit Visa 

 Pre-Investment Visit Visa 

 Extend the Electronic Visa on Arrival (e-VOA) 
 
Molina’s website accepts several online payments including a credit or debit card within the Visa, Mastercard, or JCB networks. With 
this online payment service, the foreigners can complete their visa applications in one process. Previously, foreign tourists holding e-
VOA had to come to the immigration office to apply for an extension and there were not any online payment methods available, but 
now, they will be more comfortable enjoying their vacation time because they can process their visa from anywhere and at any time 
simply by using devices with the internet network. 
 
Reference: 

 Directorate General of Immigration, Ministry of Law and Human Rights Press Release on 27 January 2023 
 

If you require a copy of this regulation, please do not hesitate to contact research@ibai.or.id  
Thank you for your attention and hope this information would be valuable to you. 

 

 

INFORMATION 

Summarized for IBAI Member 

Foreigners Can Now Apply for Visit and Extension Visas Directly on the Molina Immigration Website 

     Monday, 6th February 2023 
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